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Physician Assistant and 2001 

alumna, Liz Sklar, shared her 

knowledge about bones with our 

sixth graders. Liz is a PA-C with 

New England Orthopedics. She is 

also the twin sister of our current 

kindergarten teacher, Jen Grenier. 

Laura Bowman, 2009 alumna, 

enjoyed sharing her journey from 

Academy Hill School student to Blue 

Door Gatherings proprietor.  She 

graduated from The Culinary 

Institute of America with a 

Bachelor's degree in Business 

Administration and concentration in 

Advanced Beverage and Hospitality. 

To continue to see Academy Hill thrive we need you! Could you share your career or passion with our students during 

our Brown Bag Lunch series? Please reach out to Kathleen Burke if you are interested.  kburke@academyhill.org 

 

          

Alumni and Alumni Parents had the chance to test their artistic skills when 

they returned to Academy Hill for Alumni Paint Night. Alumni Parent and 

PaintCraze instructor, MaryBeth Reed, guided them step-by-step in creating 

their very own masterpiece. Their painting subject? A “Snowy Owl” of course! 

It was a “hoot”! We hope to see you at the next event. 

                                                                      

                                      



 

 

SUPPORT THE ANNUAL FUND 
 
Making a gift to the Annual Fund is the best way to give back to Academy 

Hill! The Annual Fund supports technology improvements, field trips, 

continuing education for staff, teaching tools, necessities for building upkeep 

and maintenance and much more. With the help of our past families and 

alumni this goal is obtainable. Make your gift online today, 

http://www.academyhill.org/support.html. If you prefer you can mail your 

gift to (make your check out to Academy Hill School): 

 

Academy Hill School 

1190 Liberty Street 

Springfield, MA 01104 

 

 
 
 
             
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
                                                                         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
IN MEMORIAM 
 

Nicholas Louis Veronesi 

Passed - October 3, 2018 

Former Academy Hill Student  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
THE AHS CLASS OF 2015 IS GRADUATING! 
 
Calling all members of the Academy Hill 8th grade class of 2015! Graduation is right around the corner and we could 
not be more excited for you. We would love to include a photo and an update on where you are headed after 
graduation in the upcoming summer issue. We wish you all the best in your last few months of high school. 
 

WHAT’S NEW WITH YOU? 
 
We look forward to seeing you whenever you have time to come back to campus or at one of our alumni events. In the 
meantime, friend us on Facebook, follow us on Instagram, or fill out the alumni form on our website 
(http://www.academyhill.org/alumni-contact-form.html) to keep us posted on what you're up to! Young 
Alumni (Classes of 2016 or more recent), we would love to feature your summer plans in our next newsletter.    
 

  

  

 

 

Academy Hill School                         

1190 Liberty Street                  

Springfield, MA 01104 
 

Keep in Touch 
Have an accomplishment, graduation, 

promotion, wedding or birth 
announcement? Send it along for our 

summer newsletter: 
 

Academy Hill School 

1190 Liberty Street 
Springfield, MA 01104 

413-788-0300 
academy@academyhill.org 

www.academyhill.org 
 

   
Facebook: Academy Hill School  

Instagram ~ AcademyHillSchool_Alumni 

LinkedIn ~ Academy Hill School, Inc. 

YouTube – Academy Hill School 

 

Memorial gifts may be directed to 

support Tabor Academy, Mental 

Health Association of Westchester, 

or Reformed University Fellowship. 

http://www.academyhill.org/support.html
https://www.facebook.com/AcademyHillSchool
https://www.instagram.com/academyhillschool_alumni/
http://academyhill.weebly.com/alumni-contact-form.html
http://www.academyhill.org/

